
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

 

  
 

 

 

PTFA Christmas Events 
Further to last week’s newsletter, we can now 

confirm that a fantastic £1846.83 was raised 

from the Sponsored Snowball event!  

Additionally, the final total raised from the 

sale of the PTFA Goody Bags was £342.00!  

Thank you so much for your generosity. 

 

Christmas Events 
We’ve had a fun filled festive time this week, 

with the children enjoying their Party Day on 

Thursday and Wind Down Day on Friday.  We 

even had a visit from a friendly face from the 

North Pole, who delivered presents to 

everyone!  Thank you to everyone who 

attended the KS2 Church Concert at St 

Wilfrid’s on Tuesday – it was wonderful to see 

so many there! 

Thursday was also Christmas dinner day with 

our amazing kitchen staff serving a whopping 

364 Christmas dinners!  Well done to all! 

 

If your child is in Fledglings, Y3, Y4, Y5 or Y6 

and had a Christmas dinner yesterday and you 

have not yet paid, please could you pay £2.45 

on ParentPay.  Many thanks. 

 
Christmas Panto 

We were visited on Tuesday by M&M 

Productions, who delivered a highly 

entertaining performance of Cinderella!  The 

children thoroughly enjoyed it, and really got 

involved!  Thank you to parents who 

contributed to the cost; the payment item is 

still available on ParentPay if you would still 

like to contribute. 

 
New Starters - Reception 2024 

A reminder that the closing date for 

applications for a school place in Reception for 

September 2024 is Monday 15th January. 

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education

/Schools/School-Admissions/Primary-

schools.aspx 

 
Fledglings Nursery 

Our little Fledglings had a fantastic time 

performing ‘Twas the Night Before Christmas’ 

for their parents and carers on Wednesday. 

Thank you for supporting them! 

 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is Y2M with 98.3% and for KS2 

it’s Y5D with 99.4%. 

 

School Dinners 
We will be on Week 1 when we return after 

the Christmas break; the menu is available 

to view here: 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/19455068  

 

  REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Friday 22nd December – Break up from 

school (usual finish times). 

Tuesday 9th January – Return to School 8.55 

am. 

Tuesday 9th January – Music lessons to 

recommence. 

Friday 12th January – Y6 trip to Manchester 

Police Museum. 

 

Please note that the Extra-Curricular clubs will 

start back on Monday 22nd January (this is a 

change from the advertised date on the 

‘Parents dates for diaries’ issued back in 

September). 

 
May we take this opportunity 

to wish you all an enjoyable 
and very Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year! 
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